
 

Bleacher Safety 720.1 

Bleacher safety is part of the School District of Phillips ongoing commitment to providing 
a safe learning and working environment. 
 
School maintenance personnel at least twice per year will inspect bleachers prior to 
each sports season.  These inspections will look for obvious damage, wear and unsafe 
conditions.  
 
District staff members will only be allowed to operate bleachers in the elementary, 
middle, and high school buildings. 
 
Before any bleacher is retracted, a operator will check behind the bleachers to be sure 
the area is clear of people, trash, or anything that could be damaged by the retraction of 
the bleachers. 
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